
Dear RANN Members, 

  One would think with summer in progress that RANN activity would be quiet but let 
me assure you that your committee chairs and officers have been hard at 
work!  You’ll notice that the website has had some major overhaul making it a more 
informative landing spot for all of us. There is a Gadabouts trip to Twin Rocks Winery 
in Granite Bay coming up this week on the 13th, card games are in full swing and new 
groups are forming and our membership team has been renewing memberships and 
welcoming us back.  I have read that a powerful group of volunteers can change the 
world and while that isn’t our RANN goal – we surely are making an impact! Thanks 
to the game leaders, trainers, and all of you who make this organization hum! 

Cheers, 

Maryellen (let me if I can answer a question) 

maryellen.rann@gmail.com 

Hand and Foot Training 

The last summer hand and foot training will be at Marla Diamond’s house on 
Wednesday, July 26th from 10 AM to 12 noon.  Please RSVP to Marla to confirm your 
spot  mdiamond29@gmail.com 

Membership Renewing for 23-24 

In August, our membership team will be removing the names and emails of anyone 
who has not renewed for the coming year.  We want you back but do not want to 
clutter your inboxes with blasts if you are choosing not to renew.  The directory will 
then be online with only those people who have renewed. To have your information 
in the printed directory one also needs to renew by mid-August. 

Renew online at: RANN 23-24 renewal link 

As a reminder – our website: Roseville Area Newcomers and Neighbors Home - 
ABOUT US (rann.club) 

Login is rann123 

Password is club123 

Online Directory password is PurplePickles 
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